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Town Hall Meeting on Hiawatha Sales Tax Issue 
(KNZA)--A town hall meeting will be held Tuesday evening on the sales tax
proposal before Hiawatha voters during the November 8th general election.

Voters will decide if a half-cent sales tax should be imposed for street, alley and
parking improvements.

If approved, the sales tax would begin April 1st, 2017 and be in effect for 30 years.

The sales tax is projected to generate more than $340,000 annually.

The city commission has developed a plan for street improvements that would be
completed in several phases.

The town hall meeting will take place Tuesday evening at 7:00 at the Fisher
Community Center.

Information will be presented about the sales tax proposal and questions
answered.  The public is encouraged to attend.
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